
 

 

Head Teacher: Mr O M Flowers 

Address: The Westminster School, Hawes Lane, Rowley Regis, West Midlands, B65 9AL 

Web: www.thewestminsterschool.co.uk   Phone: 0121 561 6884  Email: headteacher@westminster.sandwell.sch.uk 

 

D 

27 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New PE Kit Launch 

 

From September 2024 we are phasing in our new PE kit.  This will feature our new school logo which we will slowly be 

introducing through the academic year with the official launch in September 2025. The current school logo below will continue 

to be used on normal school uniform. 

 

To support parents and pupils with this, we will be supplying all pupils with one bundle of PE kit for the academic year 2024/25 

only.  Additional or replacement PE kit will then be able to purchase through our official uniform supplier Ace Embroidery on 

the following website https://wms.ace-online.co.uk/catalogue. Alternatively scan the QR Code below with your smartphone 

camera to be taken to their only store. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have already purchased any new PE kit with the current school logo for the new academic year, pupils will still be able 

to wear this along with the PE kit that school will supply. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The majority of pupils will have two timetabled PE lessons each week from September, and should come into school wearing 

their PE kit on the days that they have PE. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Oliver Flowers 

Head Teacher  

https://wms.ace-online.co.uk/catalogue

